
 

New trail near Pak Shek Hang will be opened as part of Tai Lam Chung Reservoir 
Mountain Bike Trail on 23 September 2017 

Starting from 23 September 2017, a new trail of about 700m long near Pak Shek Hang will be opened 
for uphill riding and becomes part of Tai Lam Chung Reservoir Mountain Bike Trail (refer to map 
below for its alignment). The original trail nearby will continue to be opened for descent by mountain 
bikers.  
 
The new trail and the relevant uphill and descent traffic arrangement aim to increase the safety of 
mountain bikers by avoiding head-on crashing.  
 
The new trail is designed and constructed in accordance with the sustainable trail standards of the 
International Mountain Bicycling Association (IMBA). Mountain bikers steadily riding up the new 
trail will be able to enjoy a spectacular view of Tai Lam Chung Reservoir. 
 

 


